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O'Connor, Bonny

From: Christine Boles >
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2020 9:45 AM
To: O'Connor, Bonny; Bob Boles
Subject: Re: Notice of Public Hearing

[CAUTION: External Email] 

  

Hi Bonny, 
I had a quick look at the drawings for the Vista Mar project this morning. The drawings seem to be missing the 
overall project exterior elevations and rendering? Can those be found elsewhere?  The civil drawings seem to show 
less trees being taken out, but as the building footprints don't appear to have moved, I think they are just not 
shown. Is there a separate plan for the logging they are proposing?   
 
It doesn't look like the project has changed in any meaningful way in relation to my previous comments about 
grading, drainage, amount of impermeable site areas, parking or trees. Can you comment?  
 
It sounds like the project will be deferred to the meeting in August, which I appreciate as it will give us more time to 
review the plans in detail and give feedback to the commission. Several other neighbors have expressed concern to 
me as well.  

Christine Boles, Architect 

Beausoleil Architects 

 Monterey Road  

Pacifica, CA 94044 

 

 

“Do your little bit of good where you are; it's those little bits of good put together that overwhelm the world.” - Desmond Tutu 

 
 
On Tue, Jul 14, 2020 at 12:58 PM O'Connor, Bonny <o'connorb@ci.pacifica.ca.us> wrote: 

Hi Christine,  

Please find a copy of the current plans here. Please let me know if I can provide further assistance. 

Thanks, 

Bonny  
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Bonny O’Connor, AICP 

Associate Planner 

Planning Department 

City of Pacifica 

1800 Francisco Blvd. 

Pacifica, CA 94044 

www.cityofpacifica.org  

 Email: oconnorb@ci.pacifica.ca.us  

  

  

  

From: Christine Boles [mailto ]  
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 8:46 AM 
To: O'Connor, Bonny <o'connorb@ci.pacifica.ca.us> 
Subject: Re: Notice of Public Hearing 

  

[CAUTION: External Email] 

  

Thank you Bonny. Could you email me the plans? Were revisions made? 

  

On Thu, Jul 9, 2020, 7:48 AM O'Connor, Bonny <o'connorb@ci.pacifica.ca.us> wrote: 

Hello, 

Due to your expressed interest in the Vista Mar Project proposed along Monterey Road in Pacifica, please 
find attached a notice of public hearing. 

Thank you, 

Bonny  
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Bonny O’Connor, AICP 

Associate Planner 

Planning Department 

City of Pacifica 

1800 Francisco Blvd. 

Pacifica, CA 94044 

www.cityofpacifica.org  

  

Email: oconnorb@ci.pacifica.ca.us  

  

  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Pacifica. Unless you recognize the sender's 
email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 
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email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 


